
Welcome to Pre-K 118 
2016-2017 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I would like to welcome you to Pre-K at P.S. 205!  I look forward to meeting 
everyone in September.  The following is a list of supplies that your child 
will need for the upcoming school year.  Please label all supplies with your 
child’s name and bring them in during the first week of school. 
 

Supply List: 
 

 3 Bottles of Antibacterial Pump Soap 

 2 Containers of Clorox Wipes 

 1 Boxes of Tissues 

 3 Rolls of Paper Towels (Bounty, 142 sheets, Select-a-Size) 

 2 Plastic Heavy Duty Folders with Bottom Pockets 

 2 Glue Sticks (Elmer’s, .77oz) 

 1 (8 Pack) of Crayola Washable Markers- Broad Line, Classic Colors 

 1 Ream 8 ½”x11” Copy Paper 
 

Personal Items:  
 A change of clothes packed in a name-labeled zip-lock 

     (shirt, socks, underwear and pants) 

 A small family photograph to be hung up in  the classroom 

 A backpack without wheels, standard size, big enough to fit a folder. 
 
 
Have a wonderful summer and we’ll see you in September! 
 
 

                                                                       Thank You, 
                                                                         Mrs. Haglich 

 
 


